October 16", 2018

The Wellness Committee met in the nurses office at noon to have their first
meeting of the school year. Members present were Alissa Kelley, Taylor Kelley,

Tonya Wh:i.-te.

Topics of Discussion:

® Foods and drinks sold to students- could we get another healthy option for
the vending machines in addition to water?

© Healthy options were added to the lunch room to be purchased.

® What activities could students do when kept inside for rainy and/or coid
days to keep them active?

New playgraund equipment was purchased by the PTCO. The students seem to

really enjoy it!




